TOWN OF BARNET

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Barnet Planning/Zoning Board will hold a public hearing in

the conference room of the Town Clerk's office at 7:00 p.m. on
June 6, 2017 to consider the following applications;

#15-17 from Linda Warnaar lot #04-01-63.12 @ 1419 Joes Brook
Road. This is a back 1lot with a 50 foot R-0O-W.

#16-17 from Crystal A. Zevon, lot # 20-20-36 @ 612 West Main
Street. Change of use to Community Center with yard
sales and a sign. This is a Conditional Use.

#07-17 from Laura Zindel- Lauterbach lot #20-21-61 @ 97
Pavilion Lane. This application is continued from
the May 2, 2017 hearing.

All interested parties will be heard and MUST participate in
this hearing to have "the right to take any subsequent appeal.”
(Chapter 117, Title 24 § 4471)

A business meeting will follow the hearing. For further in-
formation contact Shirley Warden, Secretary at (802) 633-4993.

Barnet Planning/Zoning Board

For the May 20,2017 ~ .. issue of THE CALEDONIAN RECORD
PROPOSED AGENDA FOR JUNE 6, 2017

1. PUBLIC HEARING;

2. MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC:

3. MINUTES FOR MAY 2, 2017;

4. CORRESPONDENCE;

5. BYLAW;

6. ADJOURN.



